
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
       March 16, 2021 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Beck, Kinzer, 
Knobbe and Maxwell present. Supervisor Croken participated electronically. Due to 
social distancing concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff were spaced 
apart during the meeting with some staff participating electronically.  

 
This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 

the March 2, 2021 Special Election for the Eastern Iowa Community College District. 
 

Richard Bauer, Elections Supervisor, said Scott is the control County and he 
received and compiled the abstracts from all of the other counties to be finalized today. 
He also said he has an abstract for Michael Gauss who was elected to fill a vacancy in 
EICC Director District VIII, which also included Muscatine County. 
 

Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Knobbe a motion to certify the results of the 
Control County Canvass. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Maxwell at 8:04 a.m. a motion to adjourn the 
special meeting. All Ayes. 
 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
___________________________ 
ATTEST: Roxanna Moritz 
      Scott County Auditor 
 
 
 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


